UNITED STEELWORKERS



District 10

March 31, 2023

Bernie Hall
District Director
Ross McClellan
Assistant to the Director

TO: All District 10 Local Union Presidents and Recording Secretaries:

Dear Brothers & Sisters:

The United Steelworkers District 10 will be having our annual Benefit Run on Saturday, August 12, 2023; proceeds benefit the March of Dimes (Giving Every Baby A Fighting Chance). The ride is \$25 per person and includes a T-shirt and dinner. We are requesting any donations, whether gifts or monetary, for this event. If possible, please have donations either mailed or delivered to the District 10 office in Pittsburgh by Friday July 14, 2023.

Please make checks payable to: USW District 10 Recreation Fund

Mail to:

United Steelworkers District 10

c/o Rick Benson

1001 Ardmore Boulevard

Suite 200

Pittsburgh Pa 15221

If you have any questions, please contact Rick Benson at (412) 824-8140 or (724) 448-5467.

We appreciate your support for this great cause.

Fraternally,

USW District 10 Benefit Run Committee

Enclosure

cc: Bernie Hall, District Director

Ross McClellan, Assistant to the Director

United Steel, Paper and Forestry, Rubber, Manufacturing, Energy, Allied Industrial and Service Workers International Union



Registration begins at 9 am at

Linden Hall

432 Linden Hall Rd, Dawson, PA 15428

Or you can preregister by calling Rick Benson at the

District Office at

(412)824-8140 or (724)448-5467.

Run begins at 10am SHARP!

Spend a great day riding, ending with a dinner refreshments and prize drawings at Linden hall

Make your hotel reservations by calling Linden Hall

724-529-7543

The ride is \$25/person, which includes dinner, and an event T-shirt.

J PER PERS

